
 

 

 
 

2022 HOA Candidate Appeal 
By Mark Pantley, Chairman of HOA Nominating Committee 

 

The HOA is looking for interested volunteers to serve on the HOA Board for the 

2022 calendar year.   Your HOA strives to deliver membership value to Tellico 

Village homeowners through informative and engaging programs, while promoting 

social fellowship, civic responsibility, and providing a ‘voice’ for homeowner 

concerns.  This is your chance to give back to this amazing community which we 

all enjoy.    

 

If you are interested in working with an energetic group of motivated people, 

please click on this link for a list of open positions that will be elected in 

November. If you are interested in either volunteering or just finding out more 

information, please email me at mark.pantley@gmail.com for more information.  

 

We have roles that need to be filled of all shapes and sizes, so I’m sure that we can 

find something that is a perfect fit for your skills and interests. If you’re not sure 

about what you might want to do but would still like to volunteer in some way, 

please send me an email and let me know where your interests lie. We will connect 

you with the right person to find out more information.    

 

Please help the HOA continue to serve as “Your Voice of the Village” 

https://www.dropbox.com/home/HOA%20PUBLIC%20FILES%20%20visible%20on%20HOATV/Job%20Descriptions%20(visible%20on%20HOATV)
mailto:mark.pantley@gmail.com

